
From: Shirley Guo 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 9:47 AM 
To: Ferdi Toniolo <ferdi.toniolo@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 
<clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Desr City Planner of Richmond Hill, 

I am the owner and resident of 21 Sunnywood Crescent Richmond Hill,ON L4C 6W2. I 
received a letter dated August 29th,2023,concerning inquiries related to City Files: 
OPA-23-0006 and ZBLA-23-0010,under the purview of City Planner Ferdi Toniolo. 

I am writing to formally very object to this application. 

please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further clarification. 

Best regards 

Xiu Ling GUO 
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